
   Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the San Bernardino Valley Water 
Conservation District’s intent to adopt Resolution No. 436, authorizing application to the 
California Department of Water Resources to obtain a local groundwater assistance grant 
pursuant to the Water Security, Clean Drinking Water, Coastal and Beach Protection Act 
of 2002 (Water Code Section 79560 et seq.), for the Bunker Hill Groundwater Basin 
Conjunctive Use Program.  The Board of Directors will hold a public hearing on 
Thursday, December 6, 2007, at 3:00 p.m., to receive public comments. The hearing will 
be held at: 
 
   1630 W Redlands Blvd., Ste. A 
   Redlands, CA 92373 
 
Interested parties are encouraged to participate in this hearing. If you would like to 
provide comments please contact: 
 
Colleen Theuer, (909) 793-2503, 1630 W Redlands Blvd., Ste. A, Redlands, CA. 
. 
 


